

Monday 6th September 2021

Dear Parents & Carers.

Transitions Event

We are holding a virtual transitions event for parents of Year 13 and Year 14 pupils. This will take place on:

Monday 20th September at 4.00pm and will be held via Zoom.

This is an excellent opportunity for you to meet representatives of 19 -25 placements. Representatives of the Parent Group will also join us.

Should you wish to attend you must register in advance by following this link on the School Website http://highshoreschool.co.uk/meetings/

If you are not comfortable with using technology, please call Dom Fryer in the school office to discuss how we can support you.

We look forward to seeing as many of you as possible at the event.

Yours sincerely,

Eileen Ollieuz

Headteacher